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Robert St. Clair

From: William Reiersgaard <rackerbill@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 4:12 PM
To: Planning Group
Subject: Forest Lawn road forested wetland P22-01  &   CU22-02

I object to the commercial development of one  of the last remaining wetlands in Cannon Beach.   
Besides the other necessary enviromental  things this wetland does is provide for controlled  release  
of runoff which is so necessary at this location. Being the owner of 3 lots next to this wetland and seeing it's 
flood saving affect over the years. For the city having to construct the infrastructrer to do what it does naturally  
will be very expensive for the city. 

William Reiersgaard 
rackerbill@aol.com 


